From: fdk227 @optonline.net <fdk227 @optonline.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 12:07 PM

To: Board of Representatives

Subject: Zody's - Support for Mike Zody's request for a 15 year lease

| am not sure | can Zoom in for the meeting tonight, but would like to voice my opinion re the above
matter.

| ask that you grant Zody’s/Mike Zody’s request for a 15-year lease as opposed to the current 7 year
lease.

Mike is an experienced restaurateur who has made his eatery and big hit. | have been going there for
many years. It’s a great family place, that serves we locals, as well as those of us who make it a favorite
after golf. He also caters to clubs like the Greenwich Club (mostly Srs.) who gather there a few times
each month, going out of his way personally to make sure he takes care of his clients’ needs.

He has put so much into the place and deserves to earn an acceptable return for his efforts.
| ask that the board please agree to his request.

Vert truly yours,

Florence C. DiPaola

Stamford resident — Westover



